
As a resident of St. Johns I am extremely concerned about the poor condition of the bridges over the 
railroad cut.  It is imperative to me and my neighbors that the bridges be replaced or retrofitted as soon 
as possible so we are not stranded in the event of a natural disaster.  Funds need to be prioritized.  We 
want to feel safe.  
 
I urge you to allocate funding so we are also eligible for state and national funding sources.  This must be 
a priority! 
 
Colleen Nelson 
 


